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In this session, past and current participants in the PGCTHE celebrate their success by sharing insights and practices from Action Research Projects (ARPs) they ran as part of their module coursework. Mary’s case study on Action Research in the PGCTHE was published in QAA Cymru’s The Impact of Staff Professional Development on Teaching Practice and Student Learning and Performance (October 2024). 
An ARP is a structured approach to developing one’s teaching practice by identifying an issue, finding ideas from relevant pedagogic literature, applying them in one’s real-life teaching practice, and then gathering information about the impact of the intervention on students’ real learning. This approach is introduced in PGCTHE Module 2, PDM0530, with participants encouraged to incorporate ARP principles in their ongoing professional practice.  
The session begins with a brief introduction to ARPs, after which participants present lightning talks showcasing innovative teaching methods and insights they developed through their projects. 
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